

Milton Masonic Lodge

Lodge #161 Free & Accepted Masons of Wisconsin 508 Vernal Avenue, Milton, Wisconsin Mail Address: P.O. Box 2346 Janesville, WI 53547-2346 Stated Meetings: Fourth Tuesday of Month 7:00 pm

Notes From The East

April 11th, 2017

Greetings Brother,

The Sesquicentennial/Centennial event went well. Grand Master Don Hensiak lead Grand Lodge Officers in the rededication of the lodge. Boy Scout Troop 417 presented the flag, and did a good job representing BSA. The meal was great, and Famous Dave's catered a fine meal, along with Al Huber's soup, and other items brought in by brothers. Attendance by local brothers was a little low, and they missed out on a great event.

On April 1st, We had a Gentlemen 101 class for 3 Milton HS young men. Brother Derek Henze did a fantastic job of preparing for and conducting the class. Noah and Isaac Phillips and Neil Garcia participated, and brothers Jim Gajdosik and LeRoy Huber as well as me assisted. It was a well planned and presented program, and hopefully will become a continued event.

The annual Good Friday fish fry is this Friday 11am-7pm. If you can't come to it, at least tell people about it. Brother Duane Huber is again leading the charge, and we had some brothers unable to work this year, so please come and help if you can. This is our main money maker for the lodge, success is important!

There is a District 9 Meeting on Saturday May 6th at 9 am, carbs at 8:30. This is at Fulton Lodge in Edgerton. Grand Junior Warden Bob Strader will be the guest lecturer.

We are having a Ladies of the Lodge night on Saturday May 13th at the Milwaukee Grill in Janesville, we are planning on an 5:00 get together, and 6:00 pm meal. Brothers pay only \$25, and their ladies meal is free. Beverages are extra, and the bar downstairs will be open. We have Craftmans Club on April 18th at 5:30, I believe at this point it's just a meal at Milton Family Restaurant unless something comes up soon (like a degree).

Stated Communication (Lodge Meeting) is on April 25th at 7 pm (**Note New Time**). Meal will be at 6 pm, we are having breakfast for dinner! Look to our closed Facebook page.

This will be the last mailed newsletter for a few months, as it's just too time consuming at expensive to mail all of these out to those without email addresses.

Please contact me with questions, or information to update the computer system.

Thank you,

Pat Garvin WM (608) 436-0098

Deputydog4713@sbcglobal.net

Please e-mail me your e-mail address if you received this by mail. It will greatly reduce costs and work!



Milton Lodge #161 PO Box 2346 Janesville, WI 53547-2346